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Hello Coaches! 

 

It is almost time for the 2020 UCA National High School Cheerleading 

Championship.  As you and your team are arriving, we have some important 

pieces of information we need to pass on to you.   

  

Coaches' Webinar: 

Instead of having coaches' meetings on site at the resorts, here is a video 

webinar with all of the information you need. This will allow you to share 

information with all of your coaches. Once you arrive in Orlando, we will 

have UCA representatives available for any questions you may have at 

registration.  

http://view.varsitymailbox.com/?qs=ef657ffbc5724dce691a85272dc67b8449f33fc4c2b7ac86d49f5a0862606119207e0dae43eec7cf439442769009c0f7e1e345d18001e6aeaab964972e0bf5031f44f806e2a64bc9b02c48c7631b6041


 

 

See you very soon! 

Watch the Coaches' Webinar  

  

 
  

  

  

      

 

http://click.varsitymailbox.com/?qs=f4a84c63459368b63707d5e57011f6cc4c3d61cabe4cf4fa6be9968fc153b9ffa6d713aca82d87c3943ab44a872c0aca438c420333a68042

